
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM

 SAINT DAVID FIRE DISTRICT 

Pursuant to A.R.S. 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the members of the Saint David 
Fire District Board will be planning on attending Arizona Fire District Association 
Conferences at the in Laughlin NV January 15-17. 

Note: Depending on the level of attendance, a quorum of the Saint David Fire District 
Governing Board may exist at this meeting. No official action will be taken at this meeting, 
which is open to the public. 


